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Rep. Plumer Reacts to Governor Evers’ State of the State Address 
 

MADISON, WI – Rep. Jon Plumer released the following statement following Governor Evers’ 

State of the State Address this evening:  

“I look forward to beginning our legislative work this session, and continue addressing the issues 

facing our state. Wisconsin’s positive fiscal situation is due to Republicans in the Legislature 

leading the way by implementing common sense fiscally responsible reforms and tax relief.  

While the Governor does enjoy taking credit for many of these successful Republican reforms, if 

he is serious about working to find common ground on certain issues, that is something we can 

pursue.  

With an historic budget surplus projected, it is important we find a way to make significant and 

transformational tax reform to continue reducing the burden on Wisconsin families, seniors, and 

job-creators. We must also address workforce issues across the state, so businesses have the 

employees they need to grow and thrive. Continuing to improve education, addressing our local 

roads, and dealing with increased mental health and opioid treatment issues will be top priorities 

as well.” 

Rep. Plumer represents the 42nd Assembly District which encompasses Columbia, Dodge, 

Fond du Lac, Green Lake, and Marquette counties. 
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